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Dear committee members, 

 

I find it very disturbing and discouraging to know that Portland is seeking to weaken 

the important protections that you as legislators put in place in support of our first 

amendment rights. In agreement with the ACLU of Oregon: 

 

I support HB 4131-3 - creates stronger & clearer protections for protestors & medics, 

as supported by civil rights advocates. 

 

I oppose HB 4131-5 and HB 4131-6 - changes that would weaken protections for 

protestors & medics or create dangerous lack of clarity. 

 

Thank you 

 

Lisa Wright 


